
 

Footy Maths Mania was lots of fun! 
 

One exciting afternoon 

CEPS celebrated the 

connections between Footy 

and Maths. Thank you to all 

the community for joining 

us and sharing in the 

excitement of learning 

through games. What a 

terrific group of teachers 

and families we are!  


